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 Shipston Home Nursing’s Party in the Park – 3 weeks and counting! 

 Diaries out… it’s time to buy your tickets for the event of the summer, celebrating 25 years of 

 Shipston Home Nursing. On  Sunday 17  th  July, from 1-5pm  the charity will host a Party in the Park, set 

 in the grounds of the glorious Alscot Park, by kind permission of Emma Holman-West. 

 This is an event for all the family…alongside children’s entertainment, cream teas and live music, 

 Party in the Park will feature classic cars, a dog show, car boot sale, wood-fired pizza, stalls and a 

 cocktail bar. Between 2 and 4pm, the spectacular  private  gardens of Alscot Park  will be open to 

 visitors. 



 New to the event is our  Silent Auction  , live now and also accepting bids on the day for a range of 

 tempting prizes including luxury spa stays and dining experiences. Find out more online at 

 https://www.shipstonhomenursing.co.uk/the-silent-auction/ 

 Advance tickets are £5 with tickets on the day at £7.50  . Tickets are limited and selling fast. All ticket 

 proceeds from Party in the Park will go to Shipston Home Nursing who provide nursing care for 

 patients with illnesses which do not respond to curative treatment and who wish to be nursed at 

 home. 

 Where:  Alscot Park, CV37 8BL 

 When:  Sunday 17  th  July 2022, 1-5pm 

 Information and tickets:  https://www.shipstonhomenursing.co.uk/event/partyinthepark/ 

 Advance online ticket price:  £5 per person (free for  under 5s) 

 Tickets on the day:  £7.50 per person (free for under  5s) 

 ENDS 
 For press information, please contact Kate Bamford on 01608 664850 or 

 kate.bamford@shipstonhomenursing.co.uk  . 
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